Thanks to everyone for pledges of volunteers and pledges of support for the California Northern
Coastal Area bid to host the 2030 A.A. International Convention.

Regrettably, when the San Jose Convention Bureau took another look at the number of hotel
rooms needed, and the dates, they just couldn't make it work and so declined to take the bid to
the next stage. So, we're out of the running for 2030.

Meantime... we have a big event coming to San Jose this year, 2018! The Pacific Regional
Forum comes to San Jose, September 7-9, 2018 and... it's free! Representatives of the General
Service Board and members of the General Service Office as well as Grapevine staff will be
present at the Forum to share experience, respond to questions and hear suggestions. The mix
of first-time forum attendees and those who come to see old friends and spread the message of
the value of service always makes for a lively weekend.

Here is the link to sign up for information before registration opens in July:
https://www.aa.org/assets/en US/en Pacific prereqistrationform 2018.pdf

See you there!!

And it's never too early to start making plans for the 2020 International Convention in Detroit!
https://www.aa.org/pages/en US/international-convention-2020




